
NOTICE OF POTENTIAL CONFLICT OF INTEREST 

 

The Webb County Commissioners Court has appointed Antonio “Tony” Arce, Jr. to the Webb-
County City of Laredo Regional Mobility Authority (WC-CL RMA) Board of Directors.  Mr. Arce 
currently serves on the board of directors for the Economic Development (“LEDC”) 
Corporation, a private non-profit corporation dedicated to the economic and industrial and 
development of Laredo, Texas. The LEDC receives funding from Webb County and the City of 
Laredo. 

While serving on the WC-CL RMA Board of Directors, Mr. Arce will also continue serving on 
the LEDC Board of Directors.  Mr. Arce is not compensated for his work on the WC-CL RMA 
or the LEDC.  Mr. Arce’s role as an LEDC director does not require his participation in the 
management of the LEDC. Further, Mr. Arce’s service on the LEDC will not result in a 
substantial conflict with the property discharge of his duties as a director for the WC-CL 
RMA. 


